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Zero-emission buses are now commercially available and viable. Many transit agencies have
already begun adding electric buses to their fleets.

But to make sure the technology develops quickly, and that Californians capture the clean air
benefits soon, transit agencies need a gentle push.

The Innovative Clean Transit Rule will provide that push by setting goals for transit agencies to
meet as they replace older buses with new buses on the agencies’ regular purchase schedule.
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